
From: souschefjustin@yahoo.com
To: Drumm, Kristin
Subject: Green point please
Date: Tuesday, July 26, 2016 11:16:36 AM

Dear Kristin, 
As a resident of Green Point, I want the BOS to formally adopt the Green Point
community plan, separating us from Black Point, as they represented they would do
at the last BOS hearing. We also need more public transportation around here I feel.
 
Thank you,
Justin Diehl
155 H Lane

mailto:souschefjustin@yahoo.com
mailto:KDrumm@marincounty.org
x-apple-data-detectors://4/

